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❄❄		Collection service normally scheduled for Wednesdays will occur on Saturday, 

December 28, and Saturday, January 4, instead of on Christmas Day and New Year’s 
Day.

	 There will be no change to services scheduled Monday, Tuesday, Thursday or Friday.

❄❄		SSF Scavenger Company offices and Blue Line Transfer will close at noon on Christmas 
Eve and New Year’s Eve. 

❄❄		SSF Scavenger Company offices and Blue Line Transfer will be closed on Christmas Day 
and New Year’s Day. 

❄❄		Christmas trees will be recycled after the holidays!
✦	Remove the stand and all decorations including lights and tinsel.

✦	Cut tree in half if taller than 6 feet.

✦	Do not bag or tie your tree. 
✦	Place tree on or near the curb on your regular  
	 collection day before 5 am. 
 !	 An appointment is required to have trees picked up 
	 from multifamily residential complexes and businesses.   
	 Please call ahead to schedule. Residents of single-family homes 
	 do not need an appointment.

Need help 
sorting 
your waste?

Scan me!

Happy Holidays from our Happy Holidays from our 
family to yours!family to yours!

Get waste-related tips! 
Follow us @ssfscavenger


